
#FromEastIslipWith❤ 
 

Please join the FTK Foundation of East Islip, The East Islip 

School District and our incredible community as we support those 

affected by Hurricane Michael. Donations of the following items 

can be dropped off at the tractor trailer located in the parking 

lot of the East Islip High School 

Items to be donated: water, paper towels, toilet paper, 

dust masks, sunscreen, cleaning supplies, wipes, garbage 

bags and Ziploc bags  

TIMES TO DROP OFF: in the parking lot of the High School: 

Tuesday, November 6, 2018 from 4pm until 7 pm 

Thursday, November 8, 2018 from 5 pm until 8 pm 

Saturday, November 10, 2018 from 8 am until 1 pm 

 

We live in the most incredible community, please join 

together and help another devastated community. 

Thank you! 
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